
 

 

Dear  Families, 

 

I am happy to inform you that we will be running a revision strategies day on Thursday 19th 

October. Students will be taught specific revision strategies in the hall for two hours and then 

have the opportunity to use them in lessons throughout the day. We will also provide the 

students with revision resources to help support them with their revision at home and at school. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Ben Gilkes 

Director of KS4 


